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Town of Stratton 

Special Selectmen’s Meeting 
March 26, 2014 

 

Members present: Selectmen –Larry Bills, Chris Liller and Greg Marcucci; Road Foreman – Ralph 

Staib; Jess Rizio of Beck Engineering; various Contractors interested in bidding the project. 
 

The meeting took place at the Kidder Brook culvert site at 10:00a.m.. 
 

Kidder Brook Culvert – Jess Rizio of Beck Engineering reviewed the project with the Selectmen and 

attending contractors interested in bidding on this job. 

 

Adjourn: Larry Bills motioned to adjourn at 10:30a.m..  Greg Marcucci seconded.  All were in favor and 

the meeting adjourned. 
 

Minutes by: 

David Kent Young 
Town Clerk  


